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This office is in receipt of your claim in the amount of $250.00, relating to damage sustained to your
property on April 22, 2003 when water backed-up in your basement at 4929 North 26 Street.

Our investigation reveals that the sewer in question was on a three year cleaning schedule. The last time
the sewer was cleaned was on November 29, 2001. Because the sewer was on a regular cleaning schedule
and the City of Milwaukee did not have any notice of any problems with the sewer, the City cannot be
held liable. In addition, the Milwaukee Water Works records indicate they replaced a curb stop at 4935
North 26 Street on the date in question. This address was the only location that was excavated. The
City’s records indicate the distance between the water/sewer services for these properties is 85 feet. It is
the position of the water works, that your sewer back-up problems were not related to their excavation
activities. Accordingly, we are denying your claim.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of the receipt of this
letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202,

requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,

RO >ERT M. OVERHOLT
Investigator Adjuster
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